
From the Principal:

As our first quarter of school comes to an end, I would like to thank you for your 
efforts in making your child’s school year a success so far. We have already had 
so many successes such as; MAP/DIBELS testing, Student of the Month, Site 
Council, and Movie Night.  I know our students have been working hard in class to 
grow as learners. As we move forward into the second quarter, please ensure that 
your child is in school everyday. We have had a large number of absences school 
wide. Also, the first bell rings at 7:25 am, after 7:30am they are considered tardy. 
Please ensure that your child arrives to school on time. I hope you all have a 
wonderful and restful fall break! Here’s to a fantastic second quarter!

Mimi L. Renteria

                                                               

 

 

                   

Important Dates
10/2 No Early Release
10/4 End of 1st Qtr. 
Early Release
10/7-11 Fall Break
10/14 2nd Qtr. Begins
10/16 No Early Release
10/16 Walk to School
10/17 Early Release
10/17-18  Family 
Conference
10/18 NO CLASSES
10/24 3rd Grade 
Tumacacori
10/24 Red Ribbon 
Assembly
10/25 4th Grade 
Tumacacori
10/28-30 Booster Club Fall 
Grams
10/28 Character Counts 
Fine Dining
10/29 2nd Grade 
Tumacacori
10/30 Site Council
10/30 Early Release
10/31 Trunk or Treat 
4-5:50pm
10/31 Cheetah of the Month 
K-2

Bell Schedule
7:25 am First Bell
7:30 am Tardy Bell
2:10 pm Dismissal 
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From our Assistant to the Principal:             
TARDINESS

One of the most valuable life skills a student can learn is taking the responsibility of arriving 
at school every day on time. As parents and adults in the workforce, we know the 
importance of punctuality. As parents/guardians we are our children’s first and most 
influential models of this critical life skill that will help our children become more successful 
adults. Let’s teach our children to always be on time starting now! The whole tone of a 
child’s school day is set in the first part of the day. This is the time when important school 
news is announced, teachers define the plans/objectives for the day, and instruction begins. 
Please help support your children in learning habits that will help them be successful at 
school and throughout life.

**Please be aware, beginning October 1st any student who has three or more tardies for 
the month will not be eligible for Cheetah of the Month or Fine Dining with the Principal.**

Thank you,
Dominic Armijo

From the Parent Liaison:  375-8804 or cpuig@scv35.org
Hello Cheetah Families! We are kicking off the month of October with a very busy schedule and we 
could not do everything without our support. We will be starting off with Family Conferences which 
we have dinner for our teachers, then Honors Assemblies, Cheetah of the Month and close off with 
Trunk or Treat. We will be needing your help to make these events memorable for our students and 
teachers If you are interested in volunteering or donating please feel free to reach out to me. Thank 
you for all your support and assistance!                  Claudina Puig


